
3/14/96 

pea. 	hedgeco:.tk, 

As 1 indioated in my previous letter you'll be welcome whenever you come 

and you can gn over and copy any 	the records -1-  have. 

As I also indicated, I am roluctant to take any groat amount of time in the 

pursuit of theories of the;ssassinition. 

Particularly not if you have not yet explored all the information that is 

available. 

I do keep convoluted hours to cope with several medical problems. 

Because I cannot help being wide awake at an early hour I also retire at what 

for most people is a very early hour. This is gr./ideally getting even earlier. ;t is 

now about 5:30 p.m. 

I do not know what o15e you plan but some of those who spend time in 

Washington use a local motel for several reasons, one being coat. 

Most .of those who'staylin Frederick use The Red horse Inn. tt is 10 minutes 

from here and on the road to Washington. It has an 800 number. 

It is not necessary that I see what you have done. If it is of any length 
1-  might prefer;  at thil:; stage of my life, to spend that time on my own work for which 

I daily have loss time. 

But I do suggest that examination of say the single-bullet theory does indi- 

cate a need to cxapine what clue is relevant to it. 

If you shoulo visit Uyril Weeht first we are less that 10 minutes from the 

superhighway you will use if you drive. 

Sincerely , 

• 1 	/ 

arold Weisberg 



March 12, 1996 

Mr. Harold Weisberg 
7627 Old Receiver Road 
Fredrick, Maryland 21701 

Dear Mr. Weisberg: 

It is with profound sincerity and a strong sense of civic 
responsibility that I request a meeting with you, at your 
convenience in the near future. 

I greatly admire your courage and commitment to the search 
for truth, as evidenced by your taped interviews and your 
most recent publication. These demonstrated qualities have 
prompted me to select you and Dr. Wecht to review and 
evaluate the research that I have developed. 

I am aware that your medical condition may to some degree 
impair the duration that such a meeting might normally 
require. In an effort to minimize any strain that might 
result I will arrive fully prepared, with a succinct and 
precise presentation, expecting to leave with you the same 
materials that I have availed Dr. Wecht. 

If I may be so bold as to ask, please do not request the 
materials in advance, as I feel the need to meet person to 
person with you prior to leaving the materials for your 
review. Once we have met, I believe that you will understand 
my preference. If you will grant just this one initial 
meeting, any subsequent interaction we might share will be 
with whomever and in whatever format you designate, at your 
discretion. 

I pray that you will grant this request, for I am certain 
that you will be most interested in the solutions to several 
persistent research anomalies that I propose. I thank both 
you and Dr. Wecht for your interest, and await your 
instructions concerning the requested meeting. 

Sincerely, 

John H. Hedgecock 

cc: Dr. Cyril H. Wecht 
file 
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